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TELFORD AND WREKIN COUNCIL 
HORTON LANE (PROHIBITION OF MOTOR VEHICLES)  

ORDER 2017 
 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Residents have on a number of occasions raised the issue of the speed and volume 

of vehicles using Horton Lane, and whether it could be closed or traffic calmed.  

As such, the prohibition of vehicles accessing the southern end of Horton Lane is being 

proposed to; 

• To avoid danger to persons or other traffic using the road or any other road or 

for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising, or 

• for facilitating the passage on the road or any other road of any class of traffic 

(including pedestrians), or 

• for preserving or improving the amenities of the area through which the road 

runs  

 

 

 

 27th July 2017 


